## Newtown Historic Association Newsletter Winter 1990

As the Association's leadership gets ready for the 1990 Christmas Open House tour, President Eleanor Janney reminds one and all that greens are needed for the various homes on the tour. Those who want to contribute greens should bring them to the Court Inn on November 24 or 25 and leave them in the back yard. This will help a great deal.

## Calendar of Events

- Sunday, November 18, 2-4 p.m.------Homeowner's Reception at the Court Inn. The
  Ways and Mean table will be set up offering
  the usual interesting merchandise assembled
  by Margaret Danese and her committee. This
  is a good, easy way to shop for Christmas.
- Monday, November 19, 8 p.m.-----The November general meeting will feature a "Show and Tell" under the capable direction of Mary Jane Crumlish. Bring an unusual household item along and tell us about it. For details, see Mary Jane.
- Friday, November 30, 9-12 a.m.----Margaret Bye Ritchie, Kathryn Auerbach, and
  Allan Smith will address the topic: "Perspectives
  on Bucks County Historical Preservation" at
  Bucks County Community College. Fee: \$15.
- Saturday, December 1, 10-5 p.m.---The Christmas Open House tour. This is our major fundraiser. There will be twelve buildings on tour including five outstanding private residences. The NHA needs your support in every way for this gala event.
- Monday, January 21, 8 p.m.-----The general meeting will feature "Slides of the
  Open House Tour." Always a favorite, this year's
  slide presentation and lecture will introduce a
  number of homes never before seen on the tour.
  Look, too, for the colorful quilt exhibit at
  Newtown United Methodist Church on the occasion of
  its 150th anniversary.

## Call for Volunteers

Dave Callahan can use some more volunteers for hosting at the Court Inn on Sundays from 2 to 4 p.m. Contact Dave at 968-3611 if you are available to help.